
 
Nuffield Community Centre Project 

 

For Local information see www.nuffieldparish.com 

 

 

 

To All Residents / Visitors of Nuffield Parrish. 

 As you are aware, we are in the forming stages of getting Nuffield Church into becoming a 

Community Centre / Church. We had taken this to a meeting which you may have attended and we 

feel have gained a lot of support from the local community.  

The next stage is convincing the Victorian Society; with this, we need your support. 

Please can you write a letter in support of a Community Centre explaining if you would be happy to 

host any events? (Coffee Mornings / Playgroups / Exercise Classes or any other local events) or 

would be happy to attended. 

These letters are very important as if we do not show support for this project then it could fall at the 

first hurdle. It does not have to be one per household, if you have children that you think may use a 

Community Centre then please ask them to write, again if you know people that live outside the 

village and would use the facilities then ask them to write. 

It does not have to be much just a few lines or as many as you think gets the point across. 

The more we have the better we stand. 

In addition, the opposite is also true; if you do not think the Church should be changed then this is 

an opportunity to explain your concerns. 

No need to send your letters just pop them in an envelope and put them through 6 Churchfileds 

letter box (or the egg box on the outside fence) or leave them up at the church and they will be 

picked up daily. 

 

Thank you for your time.  


